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MARSTON MARSHES – IMPROVED ACCESS


This long wet Winter season has shown just how inaccessible the marshes are to anyone with walking problems. This is why your committee has applied for a grant from the Big Lottery Fund to create a path of about 1000 meters long connecting the two access points on Marston Lane, going down to the river, along the river bank and back to Marston Lane. The path would be suitable for wheel chairs and prams/buggies so would effectively be open to everyone every day of the year.


This is a two stage application process and the first stage has now been passed and progress is being made towards the second stage application. If all goes to plan the pathway could be laid this year in the late Summer. Any comments on the project would be very welcome.


The work is being done in co-operation with the Norwich Fringe Project.





2010 WAITROSE GARDEN COMPETITION


This year the Waitrose Garden Competition takes on a quite different aspect of gardening and the prizes this year will go to the best SCARECROWS. Entry forms will be distributed with the St. Andrew’s Church Summer School programme. These forms should be returned via the EVRA letterbox in Waitrose or to the Parish Office, together with the Summer School application form should you wish to attend any of their events, and the Scarecrows displayed in your front garden on the competition day Saturday 14th August. We hope this will be more of a family event with input from the young people in the Village.


The winner will receive the Waitrose Perpetual Cup, a commemorative plaque and generous Waitrose vouchers. The second and third prizes winners also receive a plaque and Waitrose vouchers. All others recommended will receive a certificate. 


Our thanks go to Waitrose for continuing to support this biennial event and the Parish for distributing and collecting entry forms. Prizes and certificates will be presented at an evening event in Waitrose Coffee Bar in late September.
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COMMITTEE


Since our AGM when Jenny Plunkett did not seek re-election and Rosemary Benton of Sunningdale was elected onto the committee, we have reluctantly accepted the resignation of Gareth Phillips. New members to the committee are always welcome, so please let us know if you are willing to help.


The committee members are now Gerald Cooke (chairman) 453164; Thelma Cooke (treasurer); Barbara Heighes, (secretary); Rosemary Benton; Hilary Goodson; Margaret Kearn; Jean & Michael Phillips; and Diane Varvel. 








EVRA  POST BOX


The post box in Waitrose, next to the cash machine, has proved its worth over the last year. This has allowed Waitrose staff to continue doing their job and has given the residents a central place to put correspondence. We also hope the notice board above it has been informative, although only the Eaton Concert Series organisers have asked to display posters for their concerts so far.


If you have any comments on articles in the newsletter or other suggestions, please don’t hesitate to put a note in there as we would love to hear from you.








